
Workshop Report 
Foundational Methods in Computer Science (FMCS 2008) 
 
 
The 16th Workshop on ``Foundational Methods in Computer Science'' (FMCS 2008) was held in 
the Department of Mathematics and Statistics at Dalhousie University from May 30 -- June 1, 
2008. FMCS is an annual workshop bringing together researchers in mathematics and computer 
science with a focus on the application of category theory in computer science. This year's 
workshop was organized by Dorette Pronk and Peter Selinger (Dalhousie). 
 
The scientific program consisted of four tutorials aimed at students and newcomers to category 
theory, as well as a day and a half of research talks. There was also a special session in honor of 
Ernie Manes's 65th birthday, organized by Philip Mulry (Colgate). 
 
Invited tutorial lectures were given by Pieter Hofstra (Ottawa), Ernie Manes (Massachusetts), 
Paul-Andre; Mellies (Paris 7), and Andrea Schalk (Manchester). In addition, there were 18 
contributed research talks. 31 researchers attended in the workshop, including 11 graduate 
students. Funding was provided by AARMS, as well as the President's Office, the Vice 
President's Office, and the Faculty of Science at Dalhousie. 
 



FMCS 2008 Income and Expense Statement For Period Covering 01/01/2008 to 11/12/2008

                                             

Income                

   Registration       CAD 3,720.00    

   AARMS       CAD 4,800.00    

   Dalhousie President       CAD 1,500.00    

   Dalhousie Vice President       CAD 1,000.00    

   Dalhousie Faculty of Science       CAD 500.00    

Total Income             CAD 11,520.00 

Expenses                

   Student Support       CAD 4,710.98    

   Registration fee reductions       CAD 520.00    

   Invited speakers       CAD 2,511.32    

   Coffee Breaks and Reception       CAD 705.55    

   Conference Dinner       CAD 1,340.37    

   Special Session       CAD 1,731.78    

Total Expenses             CAD 11,520.00 

Net income for Period             CAD 0.00


